
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 23, 2018 
 

Item 14, Report No. 5, of the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee, which was 
adopted, as amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 23, 2018, as 
follows: 
 
By receiving communication C18, from the Deputy City Manager, Public Works, 
dated May 23, 2018. 
 
 
 

14 NEW BUSINESS – FENCE AT RUTHERFORD ROAD GO STATION 

The Finance, Administration and Audit Committee recommends: 

1)  That staff report back to a future meeting regarding the cost of 
the fence repairs at the Rutherford Road Go Station; and 

2)  That Metrolinx be contacted regarding the installation of the 
sound barrier fence at this location. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Yeung Racco. 

 




